
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Matt and Claire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary 
Academy  
Newsletter dated 12 July 2019 

Dates to Remember 

 
Mon 15 July  4:15pm Family Rounders 30:30 event 
Wed 17 July  3:30pm Meet the Teacher Day 
Wed 17 July  Orsett Cricket Festival 
Fri 19 July  1pm to 3pm We R Kenningtons 
Mon 22 July  2pm        Year 6 – Leavers Performance 
 
Wed 24 July  Inset Day 
Thurs 25 July  Summer Holidays Begin 
Wed 4 Sep 2019  FIRST DAY BACK TO SCHOOL / NURSERY 
Mon 2nd Sep  Inset Day 
Tues 3rd Sep  Inset Day 
Wed 4th Sep  Autumn Term Begins 

5438 

 

Crisp Packet Target: 

8000 

Drop-In Sessions: 
Tues 16th July: KO. 1M. 2JV. 3B. 3N. 5B. 6N 
Thurs 18th July: 4C. 4H 

“Meet the Teacher” 
Wednesday 17 July 2019 

Pupils will meet their new teachers in the afternoon. 

Parents/Carers can then meet them  

from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 

All after school clubs have now ended. 

Important Information for Parents & Carers 

 

Family Rounders Monday 15 July 2019 

To complete our 30:30 Essex Event, we are 
hosting Session for children AND 

parents/carers 

Meet us on the School Field Monday 15th July 
2019 at 4:15pm. 



 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Number of children 
who scored 500 
points or more 

Mathlete of the 
Week 

1K 1 Akshara 

1M 2 David 

2JV 5 Bhavishan 

2T 3 Ayooluwa 

3B 3 Al-Ameen 

3M 3 Archie 

3N 5 Oscar H 

4C 3 Raymond 

4H 4 Addison 

4S 4 Toluwani 

5B 2 Melina 

5W 3 Samuel 

6K 1 Haider 

6N 1 Elizabeth 

Total 40  

Mathletics 

. 
 

 

GOLD SPORTS AWARD FOR ‘OUTSTANDING 
CONTRIBUTION TO SPORT IN ESSEX’ 

We have achieved the  
GOLD Sports Award for  

‘Outstanding Contribution to Sport in Essex.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to everyone involved; pupils, 
staff and our very supportive Parents/Carers. 

 
Our pupils are an extremely gifted group. 

 
Mrs Harris and Mr Brougham are extremely 

proud to be leaders of this team. 
Bring on next year – let’s see if we can do it 

again! 

 



 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Eggs 

I know that my actions affect other 

people and can make them feel better 

or worse. 

  

 

Pen Licences 

Merit Winners 



 

We R Kenningtons ………. update 
Friday 19th July 2019 

1pm to 3pm 
 

All spectators need a wristband.  
They are available to purchase NOW  
8:30am to 8:45am outside the Annex Hall - 
until Friday 19 July 2019 

* Children under the age of 1 year do not need a wristband * 

There will be hot food and ice cream available to 
spectators only. 
Please DO NOT purchase food and drink to pass 
to your children. They will have had their lunch 
and will be getting an ice lolly after the 
performance. 
 
Please be reminded that this is a festival, not a 
concert, so you can find a good space for your 
picnics, blankets or chairs and relax. The stage is 
VERY big and high, so the performance will be 
better viewed from afar. 
 

 

 

Wristbands - £2.00 
exact money please 
NO BAND = NO 

ENTRY 

There is no limit to how many wristbands you may purchase but you will need to sign to 
confirm how many you have. 

If you are unable to make these dates, wristbands will also be available for purchase on the 
afternoon of the festival. 

. 

 
Food Vans 

SPECTATORS 
ONLY 

RELAX  
Bring a blanket and 
find a picnic space. 

ALL PUPILS WILL NEED A PACKED LUNCH ON FESTIVAL 
DAY 

To keep them safe all Children will be eating inside on that day. 



 

Congratulations to all pupils that received an award at the KS1 and 

KS2 assemblies this week. Parents/Carers were invited to see their 

child receive a medal or book. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Prize Giving – Tuesday 9 July 2019 

Check out our Facebook page for more 

photographs of these fantastic ceremonies. 



 

 

 

 

 

Fabulous Feedback – Afternoon Tea 2019 
with the Headteacher 

“Fantastic Idea! It was really nice and encouraging to recognise and celebrate parents who have been  
supportive of their teachers.” 
 

“Great way to get together and talk about how the school is improving, it was nice to see the Headteacher  
mixing with parents, looks like a great future for the school.” 

 
“I had a wonderful time, that you for inviting me, it made me feel very special”. 

 
“Such a lovely gesture and I felt very privileged to have been invited. The food was beautiful also.” 

 
“It was a great, insightful gathering. It was also a great opportunity to catch up with other parents,  
share the successes of the school and reflect on how the school year has been for us a parents. I must say, Mrs 
Sawtell-Haynes and her leadership team gave us a fabulous treat. I was very impressed on how well she also values 
us as parents. Well done!” 
 
I will continue to support Kenningtons even after my children leave the school because of its sheer dedication to its 

pupils. I applaud everyone one you!” 
 
“Thank you for a lovely afternoon. The nicest part was knowing we were there because we had been acknowledged 
for our positive support of the school. I’m always pleased with how my boys are doing and they’re very happy at 
school and love their teachers.” 
 

“Thank you for this lovely opportunity. Teas, coffees and cake and the chance to meet the Head  
and the Deputy in a happy environment. To be invited by the teacher was lovely.” 

 
“I’m so happy with the progress my son has made in his time at Kenningtons Nursery and in his Reception year. I 
am also really pleased with the progress my daughter is making in Nursery. Thank you for all the hard work you do.” 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2019 Junior Music Festival – Gamalan and Choir 

We are so proud of our Choir and Gamalan players. They sang, played 
and behaved beautifully. Thank you to all Parents and Carers for 

their ongoing support. And thank you Mr De Wet for your musical 
hard work. 

 



 

 
 

JUMP GIANTS 2019 
Huge congratulations to every pupil that managed to achieve gold 

merit award and therefore attended Jump Giants 2019. 

113 pupils attended this year – more than last year! They all had a 
great time at the venue – bouncing followed by pizza for lunch. 

A huge thank you to all Parents/Carers that encourage and support 
at home. Let’s see how many pupils can attend next year! 


